
 UU wear PE Kit 

 UU Swimming 

 UU Boys wear trunks under trs 

 All LU come to school in PE Kit  

 MU wear PE Kit 

 Pay Breakfast Club invoices 

 Flu forms returned all this week 

Tues 

Wed 

Fri 

Mon 

Thurs 

NEWS 
 Autumn 2020 
 NUMBER 5 

WC: Monday 5th October 2020 

 All Reception Y1 come to school 
in Woodland Work clothes 

 N/A 

 Y4 Radio Club  

 MU wear PE Kit 

 Flu Form deadline today 9/10 

THE WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Staff have had a busy week at school, with lots of online 

training including a final paediatric training session for key 

staff, additional training on our RSHE curriculum and a review 

of our baseline assessments of the children. We are using 

these assessments to identify the specific needs of the  

children so that we can support their personal, social and  

emotional need and move their academic attainment forward 

this year. We are also continuing work on our future remote 

learning offer, should we need to shut down in any way this 

year… more on this soon! 

We will get out more information on our remote parents  

evenings shortly, so please look out for a slip in book bags.  

As we can not celebrate harvest in the usual way we are going 

to be collecting for the Foodbank at School. You will find a 

donation box near the playground entrance for donations. 

These will be passed onto the Foodbank to support those in 

need at this difficult time.  

Have a fantastic weekend, Mr. Gromski. 

 

Attendance 
As you know we are incredibly proud of the efforts our 

families make to be in school and on time. To celebrate 

this we will be recognising the class with the highest  

attendance and punctuality. For the week ending 25th 

September this honour goes to Upper Unit. Well done. 

Social Distancing 
Just a reminder that when it’s raining, normal drop 

off times still apply for each bubble. Unlike in pre-

vious times when children came straight into 

school, Covid19 doesn’t stop for the weather. If 

you arrive early for your bubble drop off, unfortu-

nately you will get wet whilst we maintain social 

distancing and wait for the respective bubble 

families to arrive. Please remind children to be 

respectful to others and keep the paths clear so 

those from other bubbles can pass through to the 

school gates safely. We would like to avoid       

further spacing out of the drop off and pick up 

times if we can. . 

Flu Forms—Consent/Non Consent 
Children are bringing home flu forms today. These are due 

back by Friday 9th October  please so that school nurses can 

order the required vaccine quantities before half term. We 

require a response from every parent please even if you do not 

give your consent. Where consent is not given the vaccine will 

not be administered to your child(ren) on November 2nd. 

Awards 
Please see photos of children in each of the five year groups (within their class bubble) who received Head Teacher’s   

and Value (Perseverance) Awards this week. 



Dates for the Diary 

Please check this weekly for updates and additions 

 
 Monday 5th October—breakfast club invoice payments are due today—7 days—P4S 

 Friday 9th October— deadline to return Flu Consent/Non Consent forms 

 Friday 16th October—Break the Rules Day—details & cost to parents tbc—Friends event 

 w/c 19th October—Parents Evening via Zoom—info tbc 

 Thursday 22nd October—School Portrait photos—pupils only no pre school siblings 

 Thursday 22nd October—Last opportunity for Food Bank donations 

 Friday 23rd October—Inset Day—Children not in school 

 Monday 26th October—Half term holiday until 1/11 —children not in school 

 Monday 2nd November—Children return to school after half term 

 Monday 2nd November—Whole school Flu Vaccine—consent required—tbc 

 Tuesday 10th November—Movie Night. Friends event. 3pm—5pm in class bubbles—details & 

cost to parents tbc 

 Sunday 6th December—10.30 Tibberton Church Family Christingle Service 

 Friday 18th December—Break up for Christmas 3pm 

 Monday 4th January—Staff Inset day children not in school 

 Tuesday 5th January—Children return to school 

 Friday 15th January—deadline for new intake for First/Primary/Middle School Applications 

Several members of the federation team have been  

completing their First Aid refresher training over the  

last 3 weeks! 






